
Announcement 

 

We received overwhelming response from all corners of the country to the advertisement of  

PhD admission-2020 of our Centre. We thank all these candidates for their interest in our PhD 

program.  However, based on merit, we could short-list only some of the candidates to appear for 

an interview.  

As all of us know, presently, the world is undergoing a very difficult scenario due to COVID-19. 

Due to this, travelling has become very difficult and also not advised. Therefore, we decided to 

conduct online interview during 25-30 May, 2020 and once again we received full cooperation 

from all those who are called for interview. But, then came the Cyclone Amphan and some of the 

candidates called for interview belong to the cyclone affected areas in Odisha and West Bengal. 

We received communications from some of these candidates regarding non-availability of 

internet connectivity and we want to reassure them that we are always there to help them and 

they can call us at anytime during 9.30 AM - 5.30PM on all working days or they can even email  

to phdadmission@cens.res.in  to reschedule their interviews. In case, the online interview 

process is not successful, and there is a genuine need of an in-person interview, we will consider 

it. However, scheduling of in-person interviews is uncertain and may take place later in the year 

when the COVID-19 pandemic eases out.  

All the best for your interviews! 

 

Coordinator, PhD Admission, CeNS.  

Date: 23-05-2020. 
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